
Fort Bend County Sheriffs Office 
Request to Retain Vehicles 

January 21, 2021 

The COYID-19 pandemic created a delay in supply chain deliveries, particularly the delivery and 
outfitting of patrol vehicles and receipt of automobile parts. Additionally, the staff increase for 
Enforcement personnel in field operations is proceeding as expected and deputies are being hired 
without increasing the pool of marked fleet vehicles. 

For the above reasons, the Sheriff's Office is requesting to re-classify the following vehicles as 
permanent additions. Receiving these veh icles and retaining the current vehicles that were set to 
be replaced will allow operations to continue and to create a pool of vehicles available for 
employees when a vehicle is out for repair or due to delays in receipt of parts when a vehicle is 
downed for long-term repair. Retaining a small pool of vehicles provides replacement veh icles 
for deputies assigned to the offices in Fulshear, Richmond , or Sienna. 

It is our request that the 16 vehicles below be reclassified as additions. This will allow us to assign 
other vehicles as needed for employees working in Enforcement, SWAT, Criminal Investigations, 
and as needed when a vehicle is out of service for repair. 

UNIT YEAR MAKE MODEL 

A084 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

A086 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

A087 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

A088 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

A089 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

A090 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

A091 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

AlOO 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

AlOl 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

Al02 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

Al03 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

A104 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

AlOS 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

Al06 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

A118 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 

A120 2021 CHEVROLET TAHOE 




